December 27, 2021

Mr. Lawrence R. Gordon Jr. 956 Lee Travino Rio Communities, NM 87002 (201)741-0442 Igordon@riocommunities.net

Mr. Mayor,

On December 27, 2021, I hereby submit this letter of resignation of the Planning and Zoning Commission. I would like to thank you all for allowing me to serve the citizens of Rio Communities as a Planning and Zoning Commissioner for the last 4½ years. While working with my fellow commissioners, I have come to appreciate what it takes to be a forward thinker and how to anticipate problems before they become a reality. While I will miss my time working and debating with my fellow commissioners in Planning and Zoning, it is time for me to go forth and take on new challenges and responsibilities.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lawrence R. Gordon Jr.